November 10, 2011

Dear Department of Safety and Inspections,

In response to the letter I received on November 4, 2011 I have opted to choose
option # 3! I will dispute the allegations and request a hearing before the administrative
law judge ( ALJ).

The facts I will present are: I did not have a tent then nor do I now! What was visible
was a canopy placed on my rented space along with a barbeque grill on which we prepared
free hot dogs. They were placed in a stainless steel container and brought indoors where
the buns and condiments were arranged on a table. Never at any time was there beverages
offered outdoors as stated in your facts ,these free hot dogs were available at
approximately 1:30 during half time of the Viking game; no where near noon as again
stated in your facts witnessed by the several callers. I have in excess of 50 people who will
attest to the events of the afternoon of October 2, 2011. They will be attending my hearing
and are more than willing to answer any questions your witnesses have.

Please advise me when the hearing is scheduled so I my contact my many witnesses
with full details as to time ,date etc.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 487-7967

Gidget M. Bailey



